
 

 

 

 

Monday 31st May 2021  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The recent lockdown and restrictions created by the local COVID crisis has 

played havoc with our college calendar. Many calendared events have had 

to be rescheduled or removed because of the on-going risk factors created 

by the COVID pandemic. 

As a result, the college is not able to go ahead with the planned Year 10 

Work Experience program which was scheduled for the week beginning 7th 

June. As we consider that Work Experience is important in giving students 

some understanding of a chosen career path, there will be an opportunity to 

reschedule it at some point in Term 3. When this occurs depends on a 

number of factors that the college will work through. 

This news will no doubt come as a big disappointment to some students who 

were really looking forward to their work placement. We also recognise that 

some students had landed some dream placements which will not be 

available again at any stage in the year.  

In place of the Work Experience week, Year 10 students will now sit their 

exams which they have missed out on in the past week. The Year 10 program 

will now reflect the changes that we have had to necessitate:  

 

Fri 4th June            Launch of Student Leadership Program  

                                             (period 1) 

 

Fri 4th June – Fri 11th June   Year 10 Exams (from period 3 onwards) 

                                             (Year 10 students are at school only on days  

                                             of their scheduled exams) 

 

Mon 14th June            Queen’s Birthday Holiday 

Tuesday 15th June           Semester Two begins 

 

We regret the changes we have had to make, but the health and safety  

of our students is always a priority. 

 

 

With best wishes  

 

Chris Caldow 

Principal 
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